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                    Monday 4th November 2024 
Sherwood Forest Residential 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are delighted to have been able to plan a residential trip to Sherwood Forest in March/April 
which will consist of two days with an overnight stay. 
 
The residential visits will take place between Monday 31st March and Friday 4th April. The children 
will be going in their classes for two of the days during this week. Details of the exact days will be 
sent to you nearer the time.   
 
The children will leave for Sherwood Forest at the beginning of the school day and return by home 
time of the next day. Whilst on the residential, they will be involved in a variety of fun and 
educational activities linked to our topics which we know they will enjoy.  The children will develop a 
range of skills including creating wild art and shelter building as well as developing the life skills that 
come with staying away from home.  They will deepen their knowledge of our History topic for the 
Spring term (Stone Age to the Iron Age) as well as learning about artists such as Andy Goldsworthy. 
 
The cost for the residential trip is approximately £95.00, which will include transport, meals, 
accommodation and all the activities.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please pay a non refundable deposit of £25.00 on Wisepay by 
Friday 29th November to secure a place.  
 
We will then set the remaining balance up on your child’s Wisepay account so that you can pay this in 
instalments up until 1st March 2025 which we hope you will find beneficial.  
 
If there are any questions about this exciting opportunity, please don’t hesitate to see me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Sue Thompson 
Trip Organiser 
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